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FALCON NEWS
P R I N C I P A L ,  C L A Y T O N  C O B B
A S S I S T A N T  P R I N C I P A L ,  K A T H E R I N E  S U C K L E  

I T ' S  A  GREAT  T IME  TO  BE  A  FA LCON !

UPCOMING EVENTS!
MON, 2/5
5:30 6TH FALCONS @ SJB
6:30 8TH FALCONS @ SJB
TUE, 2/6
3:05 LCP TUTORING IN LIBRARY
3:05 NEHS MEETING (HARBERT’S ROOM)
WED, 2/7
PROGRESS REPORTS GO HOME
8:15 SCHOOL MASS
THU, 2/8
3:05 LCP TUTORING IN LIBRARY
5:30 6TH FALCONS @ SOUTHFIELD
6:30 8TH FALCONS @ SOUTHFIELD
FRI, 2/9
SPIRIT SHIRT DAY
6:30-9PM MIDDLE SCHOOL MARDI GRAS BALL
TUE, 2/13
1:15 KREWE OF CARPENTER PARADE BY K4
MARDI GRAS SPIRIT SHIRT DAY
WED, 2/14
8:15 ASH WEDNESDAY SCHOOL MASS
FRI, 2/16
GRANDPARENTS DAY!

Dear St. Joseph Families, 

Registration is now open! That’s right!
Registration for the 2024-25 school year is
now open to all families. I strongly
recommend registering as soon as possible.
Some classes may have a little wiggle room.
Some areas are almost filled. Please be sure
to register as soon as possible. Registering
early not only guarantees your child’s spot
for the up coming school year, but allows for
the school to begin preparing for predictive
class sizes and strategizing to meet those
needs. 

For families who will have new students in
grades k5-8th, as well as any upcoming k5
student, you may apply for specific
scholarships that will help with the cost of
tuition. As of now, those available to our
families are: ACE, Arete, and Aspiring
Scholars. Tuition assistance is something we
are asked about each year. Remember, when
you register you should begin the application
for tuition assistance. Assistance is awarded
through the Diocese of Shreveport and can
be applied to the accounts of students in
grades k5-12th grade. It is important that
families that have such a need, fill out the
application accurately and in its entirety. 

Please know that if you have friends, family
members, or others that you know that
missed out on our open house, they are still
able to find out more about St. Joseph
Catholic School by scheduling a personal tour
with the principal. We love our entire St.
Joseph family and are excited to welcome
more families to this wonderful community. 

Finally, if you won anything at the recent
Boots and Bling fundraiser, you need to
arrange for pick up of your items as soon as
possible. Thank you for sponsoring our
school! St. Joseph, pray for us. 
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To our wonderful PTO for 
making Catholic Schools Week  

so special!

Our students and faculty 
appreciate you for all of the

wonderful gifts and activities!












